



A Catholic School in the Dominican Tradition of Prayer, Study, Community and Service

300 Kings Highway Haddon Heights, NJ 856-546-6166 www.strosenj.com

FROM THE PRINCIPAL'S











That's a Wrap on Week 2! We had our first in-person "Wednesday morning meeting" this week, and our Falcons Cross Country team had their first XC Meet. AND Back to School means Back to School Night! Thank you to all of the families who joined us this week to learn about classroom routines and policies and thank you to the planners of the PTA for planning another beautiful wine & cheese event to welcome our new families!

We had another great week this week. I always love the first Wednesday morning meeting of the school year when I get to see all of our students together. This is a wonderful way for our older students to remember that they are role models to the younger kids, and for the younger kids to see the older students and begin to look forward to to the privilege of running that meeting someday. The Wednesday morning meeting is also a way for us to routinely practice getting organized quickly in a large space as a whole school community in case of emergency.

Scholastic Book Orders: September Scholastic Book Order Forms are being distributed this week and must be returned by **Thursday**, **September 19**. Orders may be sent to Ms. Crowell in the library with checks made out to Scholastic, or you may order online using teacher code H746Z at the Scholastic website. Please do not use the homeroom teacher's name or code when ordering books as they will not be processed correctly. If you have any questions please contact Ms. Crowell at pcrowell@strosenj.com. Thank you!

Altar Server Information Session: The Altar Server Ministry is looking for new servers to join their ministry. St. Rose School/ CCD /homeschool students in 4th grade or above can serve. They should attend weekly Mass, receive Communion, and commit to serve at least one weekend each month, Sep '24-Aug '25. For all those interested in learning more about the ministry and the benefits of serving, please attend an informational session on Thursday, September 19 in the Parish Lounge at 3:30pm. If you can't make it to the session but are still interested, you can email: altar.servers.st.rose@gmail.com or text 856-436-0675.

Winter Sports Meeting: The Athletic Committee is hosting a parent meeting on September 24 at 7:00 p.m. in the café for the parents of students in grades 3-8 who are interested in participating in a Winter Sport (Cheerleading & Basketball) this year. The meeting is for parents only.

Camden Catholic Boys Lacrosse Clinic: Camden Catholic High School has asked us to share information about their Fall Lacrosse Clinic for boys in grades 5-8 on Saturday October 5 from 6-8pm. You can register here. This is a free clinic.

Thank you and God Bless.

- Deacon Toe





September 15, 2024

COMING UP...

September 18

School Spirit Shop Orders Due

September 19:

- Scholastic Book Order Forms Due
- Altar Server Info Meeting: 3:30 pm (Parish Lounge)

September 20:

Room Parent Mtg: 6:30 pm in café. (Tentative)

September 24

Winter Sports Parent Meeting: 7:00 p.m. (Café)

September 27:

Falcon Friday & Bonfire

October 3:

Timothy P. Lenahan Memorial Golf Outing

October 4:

- School Mass (8:30 am) & HALF DAY
- **Girl Scout Troop Meeting: 6:00—8:00**

Second Hand Rose Sale: 9 AM-12 PM

October 7:

NO SCHOOL: Teacher In-Service

October 14:

NO SCHOOL: Columbus Day

October 18

Falcon Friday

QUICK LINKS

- 2024-2025 Academic Calendar
- **PTA Event Save the Dates**
- Extra Care Program
- Recess Duty Sign Up & Info Student Lunch Program

